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REFRESH WINTER GARMENTS 
WITH OUR SUPERIOR 
DRY CLEANING SERVICE 

- SCHREIBER, ONTARIO 
Telephone 155 

        
    

    

   
      

     
      
      
        
      

Town Topics (Cont'd from page 2) 

to be used for the next Church Project. 
The evening Group of the Ladies Auxiliary of 

the Community Church met in the Sunday School 
rooms on January 3rd, with Vice-President Norine 
Coe in the chair. The meeting opened with a hymn 
with Ellen Hodgkiss at the piano. Mrs. Coe read 
a poem entitled The Key to Living is 
Giving. Minutes were read and adopt 
ed. A donation of $500.00 was made 
to the Manse Fund. The Manse Fund 
is a separate account, set aside for fur 
nishing the Manse. The account is 
being built up, possibly for furnishing 
a new manse, should the Church acquir 
its own manse, at some time in the 

future. 
A donation of $25.00 was made to thé 

Boy Scouts, to assist in their project 
of tiling the floor in the Scout House. 
The nominating committee will bring 

in a slate of officers.for the February 
meeting , and an animated discussion 
took place as to why the membership 
of the auxiliary seems to be at a low 
ebb. 

The past executive served lunch at 
the close of the meeting. 

    

    

  

   

  

    

   
   

      

    

      
    
        
      

  

      

    
    
    
    

      

    

  

ITS TIME. 
    

CURLING CLUB NEW YEAR'S 
PARTY 

The Terrace Bay Curling Club was 
gaily decorated to welcome in the 
New Year. The party was organized 
by members of the Ladies Curling 
Club, who welcomed members and 
guests. 

Phone Eaton's 

toll-free at 
Zenith 15000 

Order by phone directly 

from any Eaton Catalogue. 
Call your long-distance 
operator and ask for 

Eaton's at Zenith 15000. 

EATON'S 

THE (0 oP vr 

/F YOUR HOME 1S AS COLD 
AS AN ESKIMOS NOSE, 

MR. WINTER, 

BRIAN BIRCH 

voor GY) secier 
phone 640 or 332 

in SCHREIBER, Ont 

* EDMUND TRAPP 

Licensed     
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Mechanic 

ED'S B.A. SERVICE 
Corner of Mill Road & Highway 17 

Terrace Bay, Ontario Phone 3251 

Mrs. Ida Romaniuk and Committee Chairman 
Connie Cvitkovich served a delicious hot buffet 
lunch. Refreshments were served and good music was 
supplied for dancing Tony Commisso and Stanley 
Spadoni .   

Junior Arts and Crafts Class    
       

    

  

NOTE - Those children whose copper 
work has been on display may pick up 
their pictures at the Recreation Centre 
(Snack Bar) at 10 p.m. on Saturday 

    
     

   
      
     

    

  

    

    

       

A.C.Walter (Ted) Brown spent his leave re- 
cently with his parents, Mr.and Mrs.Ted 
Brown. Enmrolidd for besfé training in the 

RCAF at St.Jean, Quebec, Ted wes recipient 

of en "Airman ef the Week' award - the 
youngest cadet to ever receive this eward. 

HEY SKIERS 
. Look at all that beautiful white stuffJJ 

You have until Saturdey to get those skis 

wexed. 
(1) Skiing starts Saturdey 1.30 to 5.00 - 
efter thet skiing every Saturday, Sunday, 

1.90 to 5 and every Tuesday and Friday - 

7-30 to 10 p.m. 
(2) No lessons this Saturday. Lessons 
start Saturday, Jemery 20th at 10 a.m 
(3) All those taking part in the Instruc- 
tor's clinic this weekend are reminded to 
get their registration in to Mr. M. Nicol. 
new. Anyone who hes lost their registration 
form mey get another one by calling Donna 
Fedorek at 3577. 
4) For any information concerning skiing 

as to times, lessons, etc., call Mr. C. Wise 
at 3306. 

So, come on people, let's see you this 
weekend. We have wasted too mich precious 
time 

  

Donna Fedorsk - Sec. T. Bay Ski Club


